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                                             Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

                                                       February 6, 2018 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Rodney Osborne, Laney McLaughlin (7:06 p.m.), Linda Miller, 

Anthony Sharp, Bill Evenson. 

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

The minutes of the January 2, 2018 meeting were read. 

Mr. Osborne moved to approve the minutes. Ms. Miller seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Mr. Frederick passed out copies of the revised Personnel Policies and Procedures Manual. 

The board reviewed the proposed addition of Outdoor Dining Regulations to the Zoning Resolution. 

It is proposed to add the regulations to Article 10 District and General Provisions   

Article 15…add 15.68 with notation to see Article 10.18 

Article 16…add 16.11 with notation to see Article 10.18 

Review of Articles with Proposed Revisions 

Article 3 Definitions 

Article 5 Enforcement 

Article 10 District and General Provisions 

Article 12 AG-Agricultural District 

Article 14 Outdoor Lighting 

Article 15 B-Business Districts 

Article 16 M-1 General Manufacturing District 

Article 17 Exceptions and Modifications 

 

All proposed revisions and additions will be put in place for review at the March 6, 2018 meeting. 

At 7:50 pm Mr. Osborne moved to adjourn. Ms. Miller seconded.  

The motion passed with a unanimous yes vote.  

Respectfully submitted 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary                                                                  Chris Johnson, Chair     

   

 


